

Chittenden County Courthouse 175 Main Street Burlington, VT 05401 802-951-5106

TO: Members of the Legislative Bodies of the Town and Cities in Chittenden

County

FROM: County Assistant-Judges

DATE: November 20, 2020

RE: Pre-Budget Meeting

It is time for us to begin the process of preparing our proposed budget for the fiscal year 2022. We feel that you are an important part of this process. Should you have any questions or concerns, we would like to invite you to our Pre-Budget meeting on Friday December 18, 2020 at noon, held virtually via Zoom. As required by law, our annual budget meeting will be held in January 2021.

We are looking forward to seeing you on the 18th because your input is important to us. Please email Anne Williams the Chittenden County Clerk at chittendencountyclerk@gmail.com to be sent an invitation to the meeting.

Suzanne Brown Assistant Judge

Constance C. Ramsey Assistant Judge